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16th October 2013



FROM NICOLE ACHIENG 
TO SPONSOR HALLDORA

Dear Sponsor Halldora,

RE: DAP SIX MONTHS REPORT FROM MAY TO OCTOBER 2013

Greetings and love from your foster daughter Achieng!

Nicole Achieng has been good, healthier on those past six months, she is doing well as this is the last term for her to study her to join ne class next year.

Nicole is a friend to Grace Musau and Macrine. 

She told me after exams we shall relax and wait for our gifts and special dinner at Little Bees that makes us come tighter. We will also be happy to meet Silvance and Calvin who have been away since they joined high school. 

Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.



